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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 1:11 PM
To: 'Dave Larsen (dlarsen@reiengineering.com)'
Subject: Moose Junction status report review

Hi Dave, I just finished reviewing the Moose Junction report.  Soil borings HSB 2,3,& 4 are labeled HAP 2,3,4 on Figure 
2B-Site Map.  What is the correct name for these? No results were shown for HAP-1 on Table 1c. I agree with the 
proposed injection areas and thought about mentioning GP-18 (has benzene at 44.6 increasing). Not a lot, but maybe we 
could think about placing an injection point near or by it.  Also, for GP-8 soils with D.C.-these would need to be further 
defined and excavated or capped-I am good either way.  I am also ok with continued GW monitoring and would 
recommend waiting for maybe a couple of months after injection unless that is not recommended by the commodity 
provider.  Lastly, did you hear from Francine’s life attorney? He never returned by call.  I thought maybe you heard 
something because you mention replacing her PW.  If you have any questions, let me know.  Thanks, Carrie 
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